5/13/2021 Town of Richmond VT Mail - Tree Warden?

M Gma i| Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Tree Warden?

Matt Leonetti <morningdewlandscapingvt@gmail.com> Thu, May 13, 2021 at 3:14 PM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Hey Josh,

Yes, I'd happily submit my name for continued consideration at this post. Happy to continue if they’ll have me.
Thanks much,

Matt

Matt Leonetti
Morning Dew Landscaping & Stonework
802.760.7577

On May 13, 2021, at 2:03 PM, Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov> wrote:

Matt,

The SB is making appointments to committees and for offices at the meeting on Monday. Are you interested
in continuing as Tree Warden for another term? If so let me know and I'll ask the SB to re-appoint you.

Josh Arneson

Town Manager

Town of Richmond
P.O. Box 285
Richmond, VT 05477
(802) 434-5170
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